
GLOCAL MISSIONS 

FAMILY NEWS 

Prayer Concerns  
Health/Healing: Tracy Hudson, Larry Harris, Judy Davenport, Judy Andrew,   

Evelyn Leaphart, John Henry (John Anthony’s son), Cheryl Champion, Chris 

Mungo 
 
 

Happy Birthday to…. 
(Nov 18) Rebecca Haigler, Imani Ivery   (19) Carolyn Jordan   (20) Dean Jordan, 
Michael Dean Pepper   (21) Everly Curtis, Kent Jewell, Jonathan Lane, Darlene 
O’Byrne, Babbette Pulse   (22) Janet Hough, Andrea Jauch   (23) Debbie Robert-
son   (24) Asher Helton   (25) David Andrade, Leanne Bailey, Ron Johnson, Carl 
Mills, Mike O’Byrne   (26) David Broome, Christi Steele Melton   (27) Indya 
Ivery, Halston Garris   (29) Aidan Brasington   (30) Kaylee Ash, Lee Carter  

SENIOR ADULT MINISTRY 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

YOUTH MINISTRY:  Riley Kinard 

 

MEN’S MINISTRY 

MEN’S MINISTRY  
BREAKFAST 

Sat. December 7th, 8:00 am 
 

The Men’s Ministry breakfasts are held the first  Saturday of each month! Won’t 
you please join us for food and fellowship? Bring a friend! No sign up is necessary.  

MEN’S PRAYER AND FELLOWSHIP 
Monday mornings at 7:00 a.m.  in Conference Room A 

We discuss biblical devotions, scriptures the Lord has impressed on members,   
current issues, and pray.  Any man wishing to attend, please contact Kent Jewell 
for more information:  803-320-3708 
 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
Tuesday mornings at 7:00 a.m.  in Conference Room A 

We are studying from the “Man In The  Mirror Ministry”.  

LOST & FOUND 
Please check the items in the hallway. They will stay out through this coming 
Sunday, the 17th.  Items not claimed will be donated on  Monday, Nov. 18th. 

WOMEN’S WORSHIP  &  PRAYER TIME 
Sunday, Nov. 24th, 3:00 - 5:00 pm 

Please join us the last Sunday afternoon of each month! All women 
are invited to gather in room 208 to enjoy worship-based prayer,  a 
time to delight in our Savior and Friend. You'll be glad you came! 

SENIOR LUNCHEON 
Tuesday, Dec. 10th, 11:30 a.m. 

 

All Seniors 55 and over, are invited every second Tuesday of 
the month, to come have lunch, enjoy great conversation, and just  fellowship 
with each other. Please sign up on the sheet at the Connection Center Counter. 

WINTERFEST TRIP  Saturday, Nov. 23rd The 

youth will be going to Winterfest at Carowinds! Tickets 

are $33, but feel free to use your season pass if you have 

one! We will leave around 4:00 pm and be back around 

10:00. (These times will be updated as it gets closer!) 

Students can bring extra money for snacks, drinks, or activities (like ice skating), if 

they would like! 
 

GIRLS’ EVENT Thursday Dec. 12th  Go ahead and save the date for  a 
girls' night! More details to come! 

 
 

 Sun. December 15th our youth will have their  Chr ist-
mas party! We hope no grandmas get run over by reindeer 
at our youth Christmas party! Save the date and more  
details to come! 

 

GINGERBREAD NIGHT Wed. December 18th  
There are three things you'll need: a youth student to build a   
gingerbread house, a middle-ager who can type quickly on a 
phone, and a senior citizen who knows their trivia. Put these   
together and you get a winning team for our gingerbread night! 
All the youth and adults will be in the fellowship hall that even-
ing during our Wednesday night church time for our Gingerbread House Battle! 

drop off your used   
Sunday school and small group literature materials in the collection box in the adult 

   Grieving? Know someone who is? 
When you are grieving a loved one’s 
death, the holiday season can be          
especially painful.  Our Surviving the 
Holidays seminar  helps par ticipants 
prepare for the holidays and even       
discover hope for the future.  For more 
information call:   803-289-8127. Sunday, November 17, 2024 

2:00  -  4:00 p.m. 

SENIOR DINNER OUTING     
Thursday, Nov. 21st at Señor Bigotes 

(We will meet there at 4:45 pm) 
Please sign up at the Connection Center counter. 

OCC SHOEBOX SHIPPING COSTS 
Through Operation Christmas Child, Samaritan’s Purse 
is sharing the Good News of Jesus Christ with millions 
of boys and girls in more than 100 countries each year. 
Some people are not able to give the $10 per shoebox 
needed for shipping and related costs. By adopting a 
shoebox, you can partner with them to deliver the   

Gospel and help "bring salvation to the ends of the 
earth". If you would like to contribute to OCC postage for our church’s boxes, 
please indicate that on your tithing  envelope so it is posted to that account. Your 
kindness and generosity is very much appreciated! 

 

CALLED FAMILY FORUM 
Sun., Dec. 1st -  2025 proposed budget available at Connection Ctr. 

     Wed., Dec. 4th -  6:00 p.m. 2025 budget discussed after dinner. 
 Sun., Dec. 8th - Adoption of 2025 Ministry Support Plan  

**Wednesday night, Dec. 4th, is the best time to raise any and all 
questions to the Stewardship Committee concerning the 2025        

proposed budget. If you have a question and are not able to attend on 
the 4th, please contact the church office before then. 

THE GREAT PURSUIT:   
IMPACTING LOSTNESS TOGETHER  

Through Prayer and Giving to the  
Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 

What is the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering? Southern Baptist    
collect an offering each year to support our international missionaries 
placed strategically by the International Missions Board (IMB) to further 
their work around the globe.   
Why is it called the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering?  Lottie Moon 
was a pioneer missionary appointed in 1873 to China’s Shantung      
province, where she served 39 years. Although she taught and ministered 
far away from her Virginia roots, she advocated tirelessly for others to 
go, give, and pray for lost people around the world.  
How is the offering used? Over  4.6 billion people are considered   
unreached. Over 90% of IMB teams actively engage at least one         
unreached people or place.  One hundred percent of this offering directly 
supports our missionaries, and their ministry overseas, as they work to 
impact lostness. 
How can we help? Attend the adult International Missions program on 
Wednesday, November 20, at 6:00 pm, to learn more about Southern 
Baptists’ ministry in Central Asia.  We will have a time of information 
sharing and praying, concerning issues and spiritual needs in this volatile 
area of the world.   
Use your prayer guide, to be given out December 1st, to pray for our   
international missionaries who serve during trying times around the 
world.   
Give to the Lottie Moon offering.  Covenant’s goal is $10,000.  
 

      ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

 

SALTY SWEET SISTERHOOD 

TRUTH AND GRACE CONFERENCE 

“GROW IN GRACE, GRIT AND GRATITUDE” 
FEBRUARY 7th and 8th, 2025 
FRIDAY from 6:00  to 9:00 pm 

SATURDAY from  8:30 am to 1:00 pm 
(Registration on Church Center will be open soon!) 



COUNTING OUR BLESSINGS 

 

Covenant Baptist Church 
165 Craig Manor Road, Lancaster, SC  29720 

(803) 286-5683    

cbclancaster@comporium.net 

www.cbclancaster.org 
Office Hours:   

      Mon -Thurs: 8-5 pm  Fri:  8 -12:00 noon 

 
 

 

Bobby Strother, Pastor                                             Bobby@cbclancaster.org                       

Riley Kinard, Youth Pastor                                        Riley@cbclancaster.org 

Carsen Taylor, Children’s Ministry Director       Carsen@cbclancaster.org 

Daniel Caton, Minister of Music & Worship         Daniel@cbclancaster.org 

Chris Kiser, Administrative Assistant            cbclancaster@comporium.net 

C
o

v
e
n

a
n

t 
B

a
p

ti
st

 C
h

u
r
c
h

  
1

6
5

 C
r
a
ig

 M
a

n
o

r 
R

o
a

d
 

L
a

n
c
a

st
er

, 
S

C
  
2

9
7
2

0
 

 A
d

d
r
e
ss

 S
er

v
ic

e
 R

e
q

u
es

te
d

 

N
o

n
-P

ro
fi

t 
O

r
g
a

n
iz

a
ti

o
n

 
U

S
 P

o
st

a
g
e
 P

a
id

 
P

e
r
m

it
 #

1
0
7
 

L
a

n
c
a

st
er

, 
S

C
  
2

9
7
2

0
 

Nov. 13,  2024  -  Nov. 27, 2024                      Volume 30, Number 23 

Committed to exalting the Lord, equipping the Body, and expanding His Kingdom. 

SUNDAY SCHEDULE  

    8:30 am First Service 

    9:45 am Sunday School 

  11:00 am    Second Service 

    5:00 pm Worship Choir Rehearsal  

    6:15 pm    The Anchor Small Group 

     6:30 pm Youth Small Groups   
 

MONDAY SCHEDULE  

    7:00 am Men’s Prayer/Fellowship 
 

TUESDAY SCHEDULE 

    7:00 am    Men’s Bible Study 

    5:00 pm   Covenant Ringers     
 

WEDNESDAY SCHEDULE 

    4:15 pm Youth Praise Band   

    5:00 pm    Fellowship Dinner  

    6:00 pm Nursery (age 3 and under) 

   Children’s Activities 

   Youth Activities 

   Adult Prayer & Bible Study 

     7:15 pm  Worship Team Rehearsal 

   

The Connection 

 

Reservations are required. Please sign up on Church Center only if you are 
making a week to week reservation. Please call the office if you would like to 
be added or removed from the permanent reservation list. Cut off for         
reservations AND  cancelations, for each week, is at 9:00 a.m., Tues. be-
fore each dinner. Cost is:  Adults/Youth $5.00, Children $2.00, Family 
cap of $15.00. 

WEDNESDAY FELLOWSHIP SUPPERS 
Wednesday meals are served from 5:00 - 5:45 p.m. each week. 

COVENANT CONNECT CLASS 
Interested in joining or finding out more about  

Covenant Baptist Church?  
This is a four week, Sunday morning class. We meet in 
Room 203 during the Sunday school hour. Our next    
session will start on January 12th. Please register on 
Church Center. 

Wednesday, Nov. 27th 

No Wednesday night dinner. 
 

 Receipts      General Fund       Facil. Impr. Fd.          
 Nov. 3   $23,762.00       $     270.00 
  

YTD STEWARDSHIP OCTOBER 2024  
 
Budget Receipts        $646,856.29 
Disbursements       $681,653.96 
Receipts over Disbursements  ($34,797.67) 
Facility Improvement Fund       $25,405.38 

Wednesday, Nov. 20th 

BAKED SPAGHETTI 
Volunteer Team 2 

Pat McNaughton, Clendys Duncan 
Matt & Michelle Reece 
Mark & Cheryl Sjoblom 

COMMITTEES AND TEAMS PRAYER REQUEST 
Part of our Hospitality Team here are our Door Greeters. We are blessed with a 
large group of folks, who volunteer, on a rotating schedule, to greet each and  
every person coming through our doors!  These folks create a warm and friendly 
atmosphere and are the first point of connection entering Covenant Baptist 
Church. Our volunteers at the Welcome Center help folks by answering        
questions, navigate throughout our building, connect with our church staff and 
much more. Please pray for: Dave Harthan, Kleber & Sharon Dusenbury, Doug 
& Ruth Lee, Paul & Pat Williams, CW & Sandra Reece, Larry & Frances Harris, 
Ben & Jennifer Lane, Jerry & Rebecca Williams, Michelle Reece, Elijah    
Strother, Bud Nadeau, Janice White, Jamie Furse, Larry Owen, Pat McNaughton, 
Dave Anderson, Kent Thames, Rhonda McMackin, Jo Ann Garris, and Patti  
Vincent.    

 ONE SERVICE 

On Sunday, November 24th, Sunday School will 
take place at 8:30 am. We will all worship together 
at one service at 9:45 am, in the GYM. We will also 
be observing the Lord’s Supper that 
Sunday.   

  Sunday, November 17th is 

 Operation Christmas Child 

         Collection Sunday 

Our Operation Christmas Child Collection is this 

Sunday!  Let’s bless children around the world 

with their own presents and news of the  gospel!   

Collection Day for all Christmas boxes will be during both services    

Sunday morning, Nov. 17th. We'll need volunteers after the second  

service to put the Christmas shoeboxes into larger boxes for         

shipment. 

If you are able to help take the large boxes to Emmanuel Baptist 

Church  on  Monday, November 18th, at 10:00 am, please email Pat 

McNaughton at phmac2003@yahoo.com or call 803-287-4206.   

Thank you for your help and support!     

“COVENANT CHRISTMAS CANTATA” 
Sunday, Dec. 8th at 8:30 am and 11:00 am 

(During the Sunday morning services.) 
  

Don’t miss this worship experience, in which the Covenant  
Worship Choir, Worship Band, and Covenant Ringers lead a  
celebration of our Savior's birth! We’ll also join together as a 
church family to sing a few familiar carols and newer worship 
songs, praising God for the hope, peace, and new life He brought 
by giving us His Son. Please invite your friends, family, and 
neighbors to join us for this special presentation as we begin 
the Christmas season! 

 

THANKSGIVING  WEEK  
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS  

Monday and Tuesday  -  Open 8:00  to 5:00 pm 
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  -  Closed  

 

Tues. Dec. 17th,  2:30 - 7:00 p.m. In our Gymnasium. 
Please sign up online only at: 

 https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/find-drive 
Walk-ins are welcome.  

Online appointments are highly recommended. 

https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/find-drive

